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Bins full at Transfer Depot 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarí:ha/June 2015) The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection 
Office is informing the community that the Bins at the Transfer Depot are full.  
 
Unfortunately, no waste materials can be accepted at this time. However, Friday’s door-
to-door household pickup will continue as normal. 
 
The Service Provider has been contacted and is expected to deliver available bins 
before Friday at noon.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office at 450-
635-0600 for further information. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion. 
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